
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 8, 2018 
 
Dear Greenvale Park Elementary Staff,  
 
Welcome back to a new school year! I hope your summer break was filled with time to rest and relax. I look 
forward to hearing about all of your summer adventures in two weeks when are together again. The summer 
time with friends and family is so important for renewing our energy!  
 
I want to personally welcome you back to Greenvale Park Elementary for the 2018-19 school year. We have 
such an important job helping students reach their full potential as learners and as friends. In order to help all 
students succeed, our entire school community must be committed to working together each day.  To reflect 
this important collective effort, our theme this year will be, “Every Gecko. Every Day.”  
 
Our students will have an amazing staff waiting to meet them on Ready.Set.Go Day on August 29th. A new 
school year offers us all a chance to make a difference in students’ lives and continue our own professional 
journey as adult learners. I am excited to be on that journey with you again this year.  
 
New Staff 
I want to personally welcome several new staff members to our school. This year we welcome a talented and 
dedicated group of educators. It will be exciting to have these individuals as part of the Greenvale Park team!  
 

Brooke Bulfer, Office Specialist Debbie Navarro, Special Education 

Jessica Enge, DCD Teacher Betsy Peterson, 1st Grade 

Yamili Hernandez, Reading Corps Tutor Amanda Solinger, Kindergarten 

Anne Lehmkuhl, Reading Corps Tutor Brent Yule, Physical Education 

Joe Greenwood, Custodian  

 
District Welcome 
All staff are invited on Monday, August 27th, to the Northfield Middle School for a district-wide breakfast and 
welcome. Our first meeting at Greenvale Park will take place Monday, August 27th from 9:45 am.-11:30 a.m. 
The overview of the entire Workshop Week schedule for 2018 is linked in the staff email message.  
 
I look forward to working with you again this year to help all of our students be successful at Greenvale Park. 
Enjoy your time this month as you prepare for our students in 2018-19! 
 
 
Sam Richardson, Principal 


